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14 May 2020 
Dear Parents, 
 

The P&C is running a fund raising activity through Thompson’s Pies 
once again this year. These are beautiful handmade quality products 
baked fresh on the day they are delivered. 
 

We have attached an order form with the selection of products 
available and they will be delivered to Kariong Public School on 
Tuesday July 2. 
 

If you would like to order from the many selections offered on the 
order sheet please have all money and the order form returned to 
school by Friday June 21. 
 

It is recommended that if children are selling to neighbours to take an 
adult with them. Please ask your family and friends if they would like 
to purchase any of these products as the school will receive money 
back from each product sold. 
 

If you need another order form please get one from the office. 
As this is a P&C fundraising initiative, cash or EFTPOS payments ONLY 
can be made at the Office.   
***Please do NOT use the Parent Online Payment/Make a Payment 
options on the website*** 
Don’t forget all orders and money needs to be back at school by Friday 
June 21. 
 

Thank you 
Kylie Stephenson (0411 254 230) 


